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The TRAI will be holding Open House Discussions (OHD) in Delhi (on 
23.2.2006) and Bangalore (on 21.2.2006) on the Consultation Paper 
issued on 2.1.2006 on issues relating to convergence and competition 
in Broadcasting and Telecommunications. The details on date(s), 
Venue(s) and Time of the OHD have already been placed on the TRAI 
Website www.trai.gov.in. 

 

2. All interested agencies / individuals are invited to participate. The 
consultation paper is available on the TRAI Website www.trai.gov.in. 
A gist of the comments received from stakeholders has been placed on 
the TRAI website. Issues posed for public consultation will also be 
available at the venue of the Open House Discussion. For any 
clarification, please contact Shri Rakesh Kacker, Advisor 
(B&CS), Ph. 011-26713291, Fax No. 011-26713442; E-mail: 
rkacker@trai.gov.in.  

 


